
 
 

ThedaCare Family of Foundations Scholarship Evaluation Committee  
Job Description 2020 

 
Thanks to the generous support of donors honoring their loved ones, the ThedaCare Family of 
Foundations is honored to offer numerous scholarships for students in the ThedaCare service area 
pursuing nursing and health related degrees. To learn more about the various scholarships offered 
through the ThedaCare Family of Foundations, visit www.thedacare.org/scholarships. 
 
Role of Scholarship Evaluation Committee 
 
The evaluation committee is made up of Foundation Board members, donors, community members 
and ThedaCare team members. This committee reviews and scores scholarship applications 
submitted through the ThedaCare Family of Foundations’ online scholarship software for the following 
annual scholarships:  
 

 Dianne Bergstrom Nursing Scholarship 

 Boehnlein Nursing Scholarship 

 Dr. Marshall & Mary Boudry Memorial Scholarship 

 Victor & Elaine Guenther Scholarship 

 Nancy B. Salan Nursing Scholarship 

 New London Manager Scholarship 
 

Role of Committee Members 
 

 Electronically review and score submitted applications as assigned. The applications will be 
assigned through the Foundation’s online scholarship management software, a system called 
Foundant. On average, each committee member is assigned 10 to 12 applications to review. 

 Rate each application in accordance with the established criteria for each scholarship. 
 
Timeline 
 

 Scholarship applications are due to the ThedaCare Family of Foundations on May 20, 2020. 

 Applications will be assigned to the Scholarship Evaluation Committee members to begin 
reviewing no later than June 1, 2020. 

 Scholarship Evaluation Committee Members are asked to have applications reviewed and 
scored electronically no later than July 1, 2020. 

 No physical meetings take place; however, if there is a tie score for a scholarship, the 
committee may be asked to join a conference call to help determine which applicant is the 
most qualified to receive the scholarship. 

 
How to Get Involved 
 
To participate in the ThedaCare Family of Foundations Scholarship Evaluation Committee, please 
contact Amanda Williams, Regional Coordinator-Grants and Special Projects at 920.831.1811 or 
awilliams@thedacare.org.  
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